IMPORTANT CUSTOMER NOTICE

November 07, 2013

Notice of Change in Contact Number for Payphone Billing Inquiries for AT&T 22-State

Dear Payphone Service Provider:

Effective immediately, the contact number for any payphone billing inquiries for services provided by the AT&T-22 State Local Exchange Carriers will be: 

Phone:

877-811-4040, Extension 30055

The email address for submitting the billing claims remains the same:

Email:

 billingcustcare@rdsmail.ims.att.com

